Jaguar Bulletin



PM-CTC Student Announcements - Thursday, April 26, 2018

This student bulletin should be read in the English/ESL classes. Maestros, please post this bulletin in your classroom!

"Education is the key to unlock the golden door of Freedom." George Washington Carver

LEARNING ENRICHMENT TOMORROW

LE stands for Learning Enrichment, your opportunity to enrich your learning on Fridays from 8:55pm-9:45pm -

LE Option 1: PM Student Clubs - "Learn Something New; Meet Someone New!" See locations below:

- Typing Club Rm. 300 (Computer Lab)
- Funny Mathematics Club Rm. 401
- Financial Literacy Club Rm. 502
- Chess Club Cafeteria (back)
- Guitar Club Cafeteria (front)
- Karaoke Club Rm. 207

- Zumba Club Youth Center Dance Room
- Volleyball Club Youth Center Gym
- Basketball Club- Youth Center Gym
- Health Club Library
- English Conversation Club Rm. 209 w/Maestro Roger
- Beauty Salon Club Rm. 400

LE Option 2: Meet with Your Teacher(s) – "Get Academic Support!"

IF you would like to meet with your teacher for extra help or to make-up tests/assignments, please write your name on your teacher's sign-up sheet next to the classroom door. Teachers are inviting and encouraging students to sign up.

LE Option 3: College Math Placement Test Tutoring in Room 0 with Sonny Wang

EPHS seniors planning to take the community college placement test this spring, summer or fall should attend.

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

Playing Sports During Break

Students are welcome to play soccer and volleyball during the dinner break on the quad by following these rules:

- Soccer play *must* be supervised by a Campus Supervisor. The campus supervisor may remove any player who plays too aggressively. Be careful of students walking in front of 100 wing classrooms.
- Volleyball should be played on the inner court (the one further from the 300 wing classrooms where our Children's Academy is located).
- Players must stop playing at the end of the dinner break and be on time to their period 5 class.

Reserved Student Parking

There are five reserved parking spaces in the White Road parking lot for students assigned to bring food for the Childcare Academy. These spaces are marked by orange cones. Please do not park in these spaces unless you have the permit from Childcare Academy.

NWEA Testing Continues for ALL students in Math and Reading

Please remember to attend the day your class is scheduled to take it so you do not have to make it up later!

Limited Hours of the EPHS Computer Lab Until May 11th

The Computer Lab (Room 300) will be open to students on Fridays only until May 11th due to NWEA Testing.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Saturday, April 28, 9-11am - Adopt-the-Village Beautification and Reclamation Program

Escuela Popular will be be participating in a litter pick-up program the 4th Saturday of every month. Meet our EP team of volunteer at the James Lick High School Parking Lot (Alum Rock and White Road). Please sign up at the main office.

Saturday, April 28, 12:00 - 7:00pm- El Festival del Dia del Nino

Escuela Popular and Folklorico Tonalli invite you celebrate the future of our world, our children. Come and enjoy a fun-filled afternoon with music, dancing, games and lots more. Admission is free and there will be great food available for purchase. Every child 12 years and younger will receive a free ticket to participate in the raffle for prizes. Join us and enjoy this event no matter what age you are. We all have a child inside us!! For more information or questions, please reach out to Maestra Maria Hernandez in room 401.

Tuesday, May 1: International Workers' Day/Cesar Chavez Day of Service

We will be on regular bell schedule for this day. Students will have a special activity in their English and ESL classes to honor Cesar Chavez and celebrate International Workers' Day. Students with 10+ hours of community service are invited to a special reception in room 402 at 7:15pm to receive medallions for their service.

Saturday, May 12, 6:30pm - 9:30pm - Zumbathon 2:

Come join EPHS for a SECOND round of Zumba at the Alum Rock Youth Center, 137 N. White Rd. Because of the great turn out, get ready to enjoy one more session of exercise while moving and listening to some awesome music. Invite friends, family. There will be 10 Zumba instructors. Tickets for sale in the main office and by Escuela Popular Seniors. All proceeds will benefit the Senior Prom.

ESCUELA POPULAR STUDENTS ARE PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS - REMINDERS

EPHS Students Have Student IDs

Reminder - Students who have not yet taken their pictures for their student ID's please see Maestro Jonathan in the Library during the hours of 5:00-9:00PM (M-F)

EPHS Students Help to Keep Our Classrooms Clean

We are having a problems with ants and cockroaches here at EPHS! Please do not eat (except mints) or drink (except water) in classrooms during instructional time. Classroom convivios must be preapproved by the principal. Students are always welcome to eat/drink in the cafeteria!

EPSH Students Attend School on Fridays!

End your school-week strong by coming to school on Fridays. Friday is the most important day of the week because if you are absent, you are playing "catch up" the following week. This is also your opportunity to find out from your teachers if there is any incomplete work that needs to be finished over the weekend.

Fragrance Free Campus

Please refrain from wearing strong scents and fragrances (including tobacco/marijuana odor) to school. They contribute to poor indoor air quality that is unhealthy or unpleasant for many students and school staff. Let's maintain a safe learning environment for all!